ad valorem taxes through passage of Constitutional Amendment.
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The Party hasl received several e-mails worrying about the Texas Legislature wanting to
establish ad valorem taxes through passage of Constitutional Amendment. The
attachment from Sharon McCormack and Representative Otto clears up the matter.
Click HERE to review Representative Otto's response.
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